## Welcome

August 2016

Dear Third Grader and family,

I am looking forward to having you in my class this year. I know we will have a productive and busy year, as well as some fun in third grade together! The following is a list of items needed by all third grade students.

- 3 wide ruled composition notebooks (not college ruled)
- 1 24 count Crayola crayons (twistables work really well)
- 2 erasers
- 1 Elmer's school glue
- 2 highlighters
- 1 pencil pouch
- 1 12-count Crayola colored pencils
- 48 #2 pencils
- 2 glue sticks
- 4 two-pocket folders
- 2 large boxes Kleenex facial tissues
- 1 package wide ruled loose leaf paper (not college ruled)
- Post-It note pads (approximately  $1\frac{1}{2}$  by 2 inches)
- 2 low-odor dry erase markers
- 1 Package baby wipes (boys please)
- 1 Box zip-lock baggies (girls please)

I would also ask that you have the following items for our Room 20 classroom:

- 1 three-ring 1 inch durable plastic view binder with inside pocket
- pack of 5 reinforced index dividers (labeling them Math, Reading, Writing, Science, and Social Studies is appreciated!)
- 1 pack lined 3x5 index cards
- 1 box type pencil case (standard 5x8 size)

Please put your name on the outside of your supplies before bringing them to school.

We have a class website you can visit for information and activities. The address is: <a href="http://quia.com/pages/mrsmatson.html">http://quia.com/pages/mrsmatson.html</a>. I hope you are having a fun filled summer time! Please remember to make reading, writing and math a part of your summer fun. Enjoy the rest of your summer.

Sincerely, Mrs. Matson

